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Answer for Editor 

Dear Jie Wang, Science Editor, 

We send you revised the manuscript 53516 "Torque Teno Virus (TTV) in liver diseases: on the 

way towards unity of view" (Please refer to the attached file “revised manuscript 53516”) and 

Audio core tip (Please refer to the attached file “Audio core tip.mp3”) 

The authors are gratitude to the reviewers (ID – 02510721; ID – 00052899) for their work done and 

positive, high appreciation of manuscript. All your comments and requirements were taken into 

account and corrected. 

Response to the reviewer (ID – 02510721): The authors express their sincere and deep gratitude to 

the reviewer for the work done and high appreciation of their manuscript.  

Response to the reviewer (ID – 00052899): Many thanks to the reviewer for the positive review on 

the manuscript. According to the reviewer's comments the authors added several references in the 

discussion of the manuscript (highlighted in green in the text and in the list of references). The 

added works are the most relevant on this problem and show current trends in the clinical study of 

the TTV. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to revise our manuscript. We appreciate the careful 

review and constructive suggestions of reviewers. Authors have read and checked the manuscript. It 

was made the edits that were highlighted by color in the text and in the list of references. The 

revision has been made in consultation with all coauthors, and each author has approved the final 

revision. As indicated in our first cover letter, all material is original, has never been published and 

was not be submitted for publication elsewhere. We remain at your disposal for any further 

information. 

Thank you for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vasiliy Ivanovich RESHETNYAK, MD, PhD, DSc of medicine, professor. 

Department of propaedeutic of internal diseases and gastroenterology, A.I. Yevdokimov Moscow 

State University of Medicine and Dentistry. Delegatskaya St., 20, building 1, 127473, Moscow, 

Russian Federation. 
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